October Stated Meeting

Stated meeting was held Saturday October 1st. We were pleased to have District Inspector Darrel Deatherage and his lady Jan
visiting with us.

Invitation to attend Hiram Award Ceremony @ Molino Lodge #150
Honoring Darrel Riley Deatherage, P.M.

Introduction by Darrel E. Hunter, PM & Inspector of Mascnic District #214




Photo: John Davis 3.0. & Fred Morrison J.D. Forbestown Lodge #50

Photo: Marvin Larson, Secretary & PM Forbestown Lodge, contributing his
thoughts of Darrel during the open comment portion of the presentation.

Photo: Visitors from Croville Lodge #103 and Morth Butte Lodge #230




Photo: Visitors from Table Mountain Lodge #124




Painting: Molino Lodge opened August 23, 1861 & Closed September 14, 1977.

Asurprise! Crossing over the bridge from Los Maolinos into Tehama and there
was the former Molino Lodge building? Or its twin® This building serves as the
Museum of Tehama County.




